Parent Forum: Inquiry into Post School Disability Programs

General Purpose Standing Committee No 2 of the NSW Parliament is holding a parent forum in Wagga Wagga on Wednesday 18 May 2005. The forum is part of the Committee’s Inquiry into Post School Programs for Young Adults with a Disability. Further details on the Inquiry can be found on the Committee’s website www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/gpsc2.
The forum will provide an opportunity for parents and carers of young adults with a disability who attend post school programs to share their views concerning the changes to the programs. The details for the parent forum are as follows:


Date: 

Wednesday 18 May 2005

Venue: 
Council Meeting Room, Wagga Wagga City Council

Address: 
Cnr Baylis & Morrow Streets, Wagga Wagga

Time: 

Arrival from 2pm, forum 2:30 – 4pm, afternoon tea 4 – 4:30pm 

Parents and carers who wish to speak at the forum will be allocated five minutes each to express their views. Those who wish to speak are asked to contact the Committee in advance. People who do not contact the Committee in advance can add their name to the list of speakers on the day, although as places are limited priority will be given to those already on the list. 

If you wish to add your name to the list of speakers, please contact Madeleine Foley on 9230 3586 before Friday 13 May 2005.  
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